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District Attorney Status Update Regarding  
December 9, 2018 Officer Involved Shooting 

 

Torrance, Calif., May 21, 2019 –Torrance City Attorney, Patrick Sullivan released the following 

statement regarding the December 9, 2018 Officer Involved Shooting.  The District Attorney's 

Office was notified by the Torrance Police Department about an officer involved shooting on 

December 9, 2018.  The District Attorney's Office sent a Response Team to the scene of the 

incident that night.  The Response Team received a briefing and participated in percipient witness 

interviews.  The District Attorney's Office does not conduct its formal legal review of the matter 

until it has received the completed investigative materials from the Los Angeles County Coroner's 

Office and the Torrance Police Department. 

 

The Torrance Police Department continues its investigation of the Dec. 9, 2018 Officer Involved 

Shooting and will forward its findings to the District Attorney’s Office upon completion. The Critical 

Incident Community Briefing and press releases regarding the incident are available at 

www.TorranceCA.Gov/CICB. Additional updates will be posted on the webpage. 

 

 

  

 

  


